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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

Group: 2 

Program: Other Agency 

Question No. AE15/146 

Senator Collins asked the following written question from the 24 February and  

27 March 2015 hearings: 

What cuts have been made to Screen Australia grants to state film corporations? What has been 

the flow on effect to the funding of their programs?  

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Screen Australia typically gives grant funding to state screen agencies to conduct professional 

development opportunities on as ad hoc basis in partnership with Screen Australia.  No specific 

cuts have been made to these grants. 


